Director’s Report
February 2022                                         Board Meeting 3/21
Circulation 610 (671) 
Patrons –168 (312) (197) 
Computer Sessions- 18 (15) (3) 
Computer Assistance- 1 
New Patron Registrations 2 (8) 
Digital Collection Statistics:
Overdrive Checkouts 26 + 2= 28  (46)  
New Items 46 (121)   
Holds Placed 34 (34) 
Holds Received 145 (159) 
Holds Filled 208 (268)   
Facebook Statistics
Month Total Consumers 240 (360) 
Month Total  Post Engagements 547 (825)
Total Video Views  44 (65)      
Page Reactions 170 (204) 
Website visits    465 (438) 
WIFI- 36 (29)  
Story Time ( In person, by apt.)
2/24 - 3

Nursery School
2/7 -4, 2/9 STLS Workshop, 2/11 -4, 2/14-2, 2/16 STLS Workshop, 2/18 snow day, 2/21-2/25 Winter Break, 2/28- 4

Bone Builders
2/1- 4, 2/8- 5, 2/10- 6, 2/15- 3, 2/17-3, 2/22-7, 2/24-3

Yoga
2/7- 4, 2/28-4

Program/ presenter
2/1 Salt Painting- 3
2/8 Macreme- 4
2/23 Scrapbooking- 3
2/23 Book Club -6
Black History Month- 2

February Notes
We were closed 2/21 for Presidents Day and 2/25 for Snow Day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nursery School and Yoga returned to our Community Room this month. Bone Builders is concerned about the floor/ slipping and has been using the main library. We began weeding our DVD and Children’s sections this month. Community Room had the hallway and storage room completed by the end of the month.
Annual Report was submitted on time 2/28.

In response to the fire on Main Street in Wayland the library donated snacks and water to displaced families and brought soap, mittens, canned goods, etc. to the Legion for distribution to those in need. 

STLS provided guidance at the end of the month to begin lifting mask requirements. Based on the governor’s color coding of risk level we are medium and able to remove mask restrictions. Masks are still available but not required for entry. We will maintain cleaning and sanitizing practices.

March Notes
We closed 3/12 due to snow
We have seen a rise in numbers since masks are no longer required, story time numbers have improved. We are working on our seed library with Homesteaders Club and planning spring and summer events.
